
OPPOSE   SB0839  Maryland Voluntary COVID-19 Vaccine Passport 

 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

Please withdraw this bill.  There is only one purpose for having vaccine passports, and that is to 

propel us into a social credit system.  The bill says this is “voluntary” but this is a slippery 

dangerous slope into preventing people from engaging in society unless they bow to tyranny.  

This should not happen in America, nor in Maryland, THE FREE STATE! 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 

D33 

 

 

 

 


